
ASD Pathway Summer 1 Newsletter 

 

Welcome to the Summer Term! 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful Easter break. We are 

hoping that Mr.Sunshine will arrive for us soon so we can enjoy lots of 

fun in the sun and water play activities! 

 

Carnivals 

Following last term’s topic ‘Art Attack’, our topic for this half term is 

‘Carnivals’. The ASD pathway have already put their artistic skills to 

good use, making some beautiful creations reflecting what carnivals 

look like here in the UK and around the world.  We have lots of fun ac-

tivities planned—building communication and social skills through 

carnival games, music, stories, cooking and more! We’re bringing a 

colourful party to Red Gates!  

 

Class Visits and Football Match 

We look forward to welcoming you into class to see all our hard work 

and the fun we are having.: 

• w/c: 29th April 

• w/c: 6th May 

Join us to cheer on the Red Gates Football Team on: 

• Tuesday 7th May at 1:45 

Please see letters from your class teacher. 

 

Reminders 

• Please provide labelled resources to keep your children safe in 

the sun e.g. hat, suncream, and clothing appropriate for water 

play  

• Your class team continues to upload evidence to SOLAR. If you 

need support logging into SOLAR to see your child’s progress, 

please contact your class teacher.  

 

Best wishes, 

The ASD Pathway Team  


